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Excellencies, 

PERMANENT MISSION OF THAILAND 

GENEVA 

/_ f July B.E. 2559 (2016) 

I have the honour to refer to my letter No. 52101/594 dated 7 July 2016, 
regarding the third meeting of the Open-ended Working Group taking fonvard 
multilateral nuclear disarmament negotiations (OEWG), established pursuant to 
General Assembly resolution A/RES/70/3 3, to be held on 5, 8 to 9, 16 to 17 and 19 
August 2016, at the Palais des Nations, Geneva. 

In this connection, I have further the honour to transmit herewith an 
advanced copy of the zero draft of the Working Group's report. In accordance with the 
abovementioned resolution, the Working Group "shall submit a report on its 
substantive work and agreed recommendations to the General Assembly at its seventy­
first session." 

Please also be advised that the zero draft is being translated into all other 
official UN languages and will be distributed in due course. 

I look forward to your active participation and support during our meeting 
next week. 

Accept, Excellencies, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration. 

~~-=~ 
(Thani Thongphakdi) 

Ambassador and Permanent Representative of Thailand 
Chair of the Open-ended Working Group 

All Permanent Representatives of UN Member States and Observer States, 
Representatives of international organizations and civil society, 

GENEVA. 

CC: All Permanent Representatives of UN Member States and Observer States 
Representatives of international organizations and civil society, 

NEW YORK. 


